





7th January 2021
Dear Parents 
I am writing to update you on the Hilltop trip. Our trip in March will not happen due to the current situation. However, we have worked with Hilltop and negotiated a new date which gives us the best chance to attend Hilltop. This date is 12th to the 16th of July. They have agreed to not raise the price as they would normally do and money paid is fully refundable if we cannot attend. We have moved back payment dates in line with this. The final payment will not be needed until the end of April.
I am very pleased that we still have the chance to attend Hilltop and for our Year 6 children have the trip they deserve.
Yours sincerely

Mr Hodgson 
